Nicole LeRoy

From: RSR Contracting <rsrcontracting@live.com>
Sent: Monday, March 8, 2021 4:36 PM

To: Nicole LeRoy

Subject: Re: Pruhs Construction TLUP Asphalt Plant
Hi Nicole

With this email I inform you that | have no objection with Pruth placing the asphalt plant in our gravel lease by the
valdez glacier until October 2021 per your request.

Thank you

Sincerely

Roger Kipar
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From: Nicole LeRoy <NLeRoy@ValdezAK.Gov>
Sent: Monday, March 8, 2021 3:51:48 PM

To: RSR Contracting <RSRContracting@live.com>
Subject: Pruhs Construction TLUP Asphalt Plant

Hi Roger,

Pruhs Construction has applied for another temporary land use permit to operate an asphalt plant at 1500 Airport Road,
on a portion of your leased property.

| wanted to make sure you had no objections to this continued use before bringing their application forward to Planning
and Zoning Commission for review.

Let me know if you have any questions or concerns.

Thank you,
Nicole

Nicole LeRoy
Planning Technician

City of Valdez — Planning Department
@ 907.834.3427 | X4 nleroy@valdezak.gov




